
TOKYO SEIMITSU CO., LTD. 
2968-2 Ishikawa machi, Hachioji City 
Tokyo 192-8515 Japan 
Tel: +81-(0)42-642-1701 

Page 1 of 1 

May 27th, 2024 

Views and policies on Reducing the investment unit 
 
Company name: TOKYO SEIMITSU CO., LTD. 
(Stock code: 7729, Tokyo Stock Exchange, Prime Segment) 
Representative: Ryuichi Kimura, President and COO 
Inquiries: Koichi Kawamura, Executive Vice President and CFO (Tel: +81-(0)42-642-1701) 
 
1. Views on reducing the investment unit  

TOKYO SEIMITSU CO., LTD. (the Company) recognizes that a reduction in the investment 
unit is a useful measure to encourage broad range of investors to participate in the stock market, to 
increase the liquidity of shares, and that is an important issue that is increasingly required by 
society. 

 
2. Policies on reducing the investment unit 

The Company will carefully consider whether and, if so, when to implement a reduction in the 
investment unit, considering future trends in the stock market, the level of the Company's share 
price and the number of shareholders, the state of liquidity of the Company's shares and changes in 
the shareholder composition. 

 
 
 
 
 

（Note: This disclosure is made in accordance with Article 409 of the Securities Listing 
Regulations (Disclosure of Lowering Investment Units) of the Tokyo Stock Exchange, as the most 
recent investment unit for the Company's shares as at end-of March. 2024 was more than 500 000 
yen. 
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